
SCMA to visit Guangzhou

     The Secretary for Constitutional and Mainland Affairs, Mr Patrick Nip,
will depart for Guangzhou tomorrow morning (May 28) to address the
groundbreaking ceremony of a Guangzhou-Hong Kong smart special co-operation
zone jointly developed by the Guangzhou Development District and a Hong Kong
enterprise. He will then visit the Institute of Guangdong, Hong Kong and
Macao Development Studies of Sun Yat-sen University during which he will
exchange views with scholars there regarding the development of the
Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area.
 
     In the afternoon, Mr Nip will head to the Tianhe Hong Kong and Macau
Youth Association entrepreneurship base to learn about its operation, and
visit an investment project in Guangzhou undertaken by a Hong Kong
enterprise.
 
     Mr Nip will return to Hong Kong in the evening on the same day.
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